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05.06.2023:   Egor Litvinenko with top results at the GTC series at the Lausitzring!!! 
 
GTC-RACE Lausitzring 
 
Last weekend the second round of the GTC Race was held at the Lausitzring in Brandenburg. In the 
again strongly occupied GT4 class Egor Litvinenko started in the sprint race for the Allied Racing 
Team. The GTC Race already caused a sensation after the first event in Hockenheim and seems to 
have established itself as the leading sprint race series in the GT4 sector in Europe.  
 
Due to the high performance density of the GT4 series, the qualifying sessions were an important 
factor in positioning oneself as well as possible for the races. As the Lausitzring also makes it very 
difficult for the drivers to overtake, qualifying was even more important. The qualifying session was 
correspondingly heated. Just as Egor was on his flying lap in qualifying, a competitor in front of him 
went off into the gravel trap and thus dashed all hopes of a good lap time. 11th place was the 
sobering result. But neither Egor, nor the Allied Team or his RL-Competition supporters let 
themselves be put off by this and worked on an even better set-up and the best possible strategy 
until the first race. 
 
The efforts were payed off once again. Egor got an excellent start in the first race and was able to 
make up several positions in the first third of the race. Seventh place was the result at the halfway 
point. After a safety car phase shortly before the end of the race, there might have been another 
opportunity to attack the sixth-placed Toyota, but that would have involved a too high risk, which 
Egor was determined not to take. Seventh place was a top result after the conceivably poor starting 
position. With renewed motivation, the team then went into the second race. And again Egor 
worked his magic at the start and came back from the first lap in seventh place. In the slipstream of 
his team mate, the two Allied pilots fought a duel worth seeing for the places. Egor finally finished in 
6th place, confirming his pace from the season opener. 
 
Leon Metin, an employee of RL-Competition who is looking after Egor at the race track, was very 
satisfied: "Egor kept a cool head after the difficult qualifying and drove two almost flawless races, 
which led to two top results again this weekend. The Lausitzring has never been our favorite track 
and even here we are now very competitive." 
 
In a month's time on 02.07.2023, Egor will continue with the third event of the GTC Race at the 
Nürburgring. 


